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EFU land has been strongly protected throughout OR for decades preventing many 

alternate uses that could have benefited local society.   Now all of a sudden that 

protection seems to be thrown out the window.  As a taxpayer, and one whose 

application for EFU rezone was turned down, I strongly object to HB3422 not 

considering alternatives to destroying EFU lands. 

Respectively 

L.M. Timmons 


